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Dear Year 10 and Year 12 Parents/Guardians, 

 

Please find attached the details of a webinar workshop aimed at parents of Year 10 and Year 12 

students. The topic is how you can support your child to make education and career decisions and the 

options available post 16/18. 

 

The session is free and run by The Careers and Enterprise Company, the government body which supports 

schools and colleges in delivering their careers provision. The session lasts one hour and the date for the 

Buckinghamshire session is Tuesday 16th March from 6-7pm. Please email taralatter@adviza.org.uk to 

register for the webinar. 

 

As well as informing you of the meeting, I wanted to let you know that your son can come and see us in 

the Careers Department at school at any time should he have any questions regarding his future. We are 

always happy to help. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Azad 

Careers and Higher Education Lead 

sva@rgshw.com  
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